
Greensboro Music Teachers Association Fall Student Recital 

     Sunday, October 29, 2023, 3:30pm at UNCG Organ Hall 
 

Guidelines for Teachers: 

1. Each teacher is permitted to enter 2 students. After the deadline, if there is any room, more may 

be added. You will be notified by the recital chair. 

2. Students are not required to memorize pieces, but it is highly recommended that they do so. 

3. Total playing time per student should be no more than approximately 5 minutes. 

4. Pieces should consist of appropriate literature. No popular music. 

5. Original compositions will be permitted. 

6. Solo, duets, and small group ensembles are welcome to perform. 

7. Students should wear appropriate performing attire: Sunday best dress. No flip-flops. 

8. Any teacher/student who needs an accompanist will be responsible for securing that person and 

will be responsible for any fees involved. 

9. Teachers should instruct parents to stage photographs after the performance. No photography is 

permitted during the performance. 

10. Applications for the fall recital should be completed and submitted by regular mail or email. 

Application deadline: October 15, 2023. 

Mail or email to and direct any further questions to: 

ginny_hotchkiss@hotmail.com, 500 Coronado Drive, Greensboro, NC 27410, 336-681-2594 

 

 

 

Name of Teacher _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Email ______________________________________Telephone_______________________ 

 

Student _____________________________________________________________Age_____ 

 

Level of Composition ______________ (Beginner, Early Intermediate, Intermediate, Advanced) 

 

Title of Composition ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Composer ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Length in minutes _______________Accompanist needed? ________________ (see 8 above) 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


